Subject:Consideration of Wright Preston and Brad Elliot for the ACFC
Date:Mon, 27 Nov 2023 06:23:13 -0500
From:Alison Aiken <turtlehiker@hotmail.com>
To:Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>, Duncan Wardwell
<dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>, Hannah Harrington <hannahfharrington9@gmail.com>
CC:Daniel Schmidt <schmidt.danielpaul@gmail.com>, lan Stokes <istokes@gmavt.net>,
Jay Furr <jay.furr@richmondvt.org>

Good morning,

The Richmond Trails Committee met on Tuesday November 21 for their monthly open warned
meeting. Consideration of both Wright Preston and Brad Elliot took place. Both Wright and Brad
were present at the beginning of the meeting and they both shared their thoughts.

The RTC voted 6-0 to NOT recommend Brad Elliot as the RTC recommendation for the ACFC
The RTC voted 6-0 to NOT support Brad Elliot’s membership in the ACFC for the at large
position

The RTC voted 6-0 to NOT support Wright Preston as the RTC recommendation for the ACFC
The RTC voted 3-3 to support Wright Preston’s membership in the ACFC for the at large
position.

I hope this information is helpful as we work through the process of filling the empty seats on the
ACFC. Please let me know if there is any more information we can provide.

Thank you,

Alison Aiken Co-Chair Richmond Trails Committee



